CLASC Members and Friends,

We are saddened to learn of the passing of CLASC member L. Richard Keller. Richard died this past Sunday, November 11, 2018, following a long illness.



Richard was member of CLASC from about 2002 to 2009.

There will be a service at Clear Lake United Methodist Church on Monday, November 19, at 11:00 am. Everyone is invited to a reception in the Fellowship Hall following the service, for a time of community and refreshments.

CLUMC address: 16335 El Camino Real, Houston, TX 77062

Memorials may be donated to: Crossroads at Park Place, Inc. 3827 Broadway Blvd Houston, Texas 77017

Our thoughts and prayers are with his family.